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March 2– Rotary to visit 

Mr Yuers’ class 

March 8– Ms Hallman’s 

class trip to the Symphony 

March 9– Arbor Day      

Assembly 

March 17– Report Cards 

go home 

If you have any pictures that you 

would like to submit for the 2016-

2017 yearbook...please email  

rtsyearbook@yahoo.com 

 

BUS STOP SAFETY: 

BUS STOP SAFETY: 

  Stand in a line facing traffic so you can see the 

approaching bus. 
 Stand back at least 12 feet from where the bus 

will stop 

 Do not approach the bus until the driver has 

come to a full stop and opened the door 

Please arrive 5 mins early  

 

 

 

 

 

For the safety of our students, 

families and staff, please use 

caution when driving thru the 

parking lot.   

We thank you for remembering to  

              S L O W down! 

Absences: 

Please phone the school   

office @ 585.2800 within 72 

hours to clear any excusable 

absences.   

Unexcused absences result 

in a recorded truancy.  

It’s time to register your child for 

Kindergarten for the 2017/2018 school yr! 

To register for kindergarten for fall of 2017, your 

child needs to have been born between January 1, 

2012 and September 1, 2012. 

If your child’s birthday is September 2nd through 

December 1st, 2012, your child is eligible for       

TRANSITIONAL KINDERGARTEN. 

If your child was born on December 2, 2012 OR AF-

TER, then your child will be eligible for kindergarten 

next year. 

Stop by the school office to register!! 

As the weather warms up, please remember 

to dress your child accordingly.  You may 

refer to the dress code section in the Parent/

Student Handbook! 

We are still collecting box 

tops...the winning class will 

receive a ice cream or pizza 

party!! 

We are excited to announce that once again this year we are participating with the Ameri-

can Heart Association and are raising money for Jump Rope for Heart. Be sure to ask your 

child about the assembly we had, and what new healthy choices they are making. 


